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Traffic Alert – Delhi Township 
Portion of Mayhew Avenue closing on December 6 for about two months 

 

 
CINCINNATI – Mayhew Avenue between Leath Avenue and Delhi Pike in Delhi Township will be 
closed to all traffic for about two months beginning Monday, December 6, pending weather 
conditions.  
 
The detour route will be from Mayhew Avenue to Pedretti Avenue to Delhi Pike and vice versa. 
Please see the attached map. 
 
The Metropolitan Sewer District of Greater Cincinnati (MSD) and its contractor, Smith and Brown 
Contractors, are replacing an existing sewer that has deteriorated.  
 
Construction activities will occur generally between 7:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. Monday through 
Friday. The project is anticipated to be completed during spring 2022, pending weather conditions. 
 
In addition to traffic inconveniences, typical construction-related disturbances such as noise, dirt 
and vibrations should be expected throughout the construction period.  

For additional information about the MSD project, please contact MSD Engineering Customer 
Service at (513) 557-3594 or MSD.Communications@cincinnati-oh.gov.  
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